Embassy of Japan

Agltio TOmOV

O TIlpéoPBnc e loamovioe ommv Kodmpo BpdBsvoe tov XOvdsouo «DrAdvOsic ko
IKEITANA»

X115 29 Maoprtiov, o IlpésPng g lanwviag oy Kdnpo, k. Zivitor Nakarcsovykdova,
amévelpe TN Tiko PpaPeio otov «Xvvoeopo Oiavielg kot IKETTANA» yo tnv moAvtiun
ovpfoin tov otnv t€vN ¢ lkebana otv Kumpo, g apyaiog omwmvikng avOodeTIkng
téxvNne. Méow ¢ dpactnploTNTaS TOV, 0 XVHVOECUOC TPOMONGE TOV 1II®OVIKO TOMTIGUO
otV Kompo cuvéBaie oty evioyuon TV TOMTIGTIKGOV OECUMOV PETAED TV dVO YOPOV.

To 2019 o Zvvdeopog cvunAnpwoce 50 xpovia mtapovsiog otnv Kompo, tpowbdvrtag kot
dwdokovtag TV TE€YVN € TOAAG HEAN kol @idlovg oe OAn v Kompo, kabog wat
ovuParloviag oe EILOVOPOTIKODS KoL TOMTIOTIKOVG OKOTOVG WE TEPIGGOTEPO OO
100.000 gvpo.

To BpaPeio maparinednke and v [Ipdedpo Tov Opitov ka. Ovpavia [N'afpAiion kot v
Avtinpoedpo ka. EAeva POocov, 6g TEAeT) TPOG TNV TOV ZVVOEGHOV.

Press release

Ambassador of Japan awards “Philanthes and Ikebana Club” for their promotion of
Japanese culture in Cyprus

On March 29, Ambassador of Japan in Cyprus, Mr. Shinichi Nakatsugawa, awarded
“Philanthes and Ikebana Club” for its valuable contribution to the art of Ikebana in Cyprus,
the ancient Japanese art of flower arrangement. Through its activity, the Club has promoted
Japanese culture in Cyprus and contributed to the enhancement of cultural ties between the
two countries.

In 2019 the Club completed 50 years of its presence in Cyprus, promoting and teaching
ikebana to many members and friends across Cyprus, as well as contributing to charity and
cultural institutions with more than 100,000 euro.

The award was received by the President of the Club Mrs. Ourania Gavrielidis and the
Vice-President Mrs. Elena Rossou, during the ceremony honoring the Club.



